
Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT
23 Avenue at 111 Street

Beginning on/around December 16, 2022, crews will begin work at the northeast

corner of the 23 Avenue and 111 Street intersection. EllisDon, the City’s contractor,

will be excavating the area to install shafts for future tunnelling work. This work will

result in a lane closure and pedestrian detours at the northeast corner of the

intersection. This is part of tunnelling work at the intersection, which is expected to

take approximately 18 months.

What to expect:

● Crews will be excavating and installing reception site shafts at the northeast

corner of the 23 Avenue and 111 Street intersection for future tunneling work.

● A lane closure and pedestrian detours at the northeast corner of the

intersection will start on/around December 16, 2022.

● The work is expected to last approximately 18 months.

● Access to ETS bus stops near this intersection will be maintained.

● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the public.



Contact Us

City of Edmonton
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)


